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Stewardship Pledge Chal-
lenge Update: 
St. Paul Parish has 
been blessed with 
“Another match of 
$15,000.” 
For anyone who makes a 
new pledge of $1,000 per 
year or adds on another 
$1,000 to your current 
pledge-it will be 
matched! 
Please contact Sherri or 
Nancy in the Parish office 
to make your pledge by 
February 28. 
Thank you to all who have 
stepped up and made your 
pledge for the 2017-18 
budget year.  

Good Afternoon St. Paul Families, 

We have a number of important events coming up over the next cou-
ple of weeks. Please read about them below. 

St. Paul Marketing Committee: 

The St. Paul Marketing Committee will be meeting at Antigua Real 
Restaurant in Mukwonago on Wednesday evening (March 
1

) 
at 6:00PM. Please contact the main office if you would be interest-

ed in attending. I would like to thank 4K parent Tim Milbrath for 
agreeing to chair this committee. 

St. Paul Parish Auction: 

On February 25th our school and Parish will be having our annu-
al Dinner Auction at The Legend at Brandy Brook. The event begins 
at 4:30 with dinner at 7:00P.M. I encourage all families to consider 
taking part in this important celebration of our parish and school. 
This is an important fundraiser that has a direct positive impact on 
our school. School families will still be able to receive the early bird 
price of $75.00 per person. 

  Men of Christ Conference: 

Attention St. Paul Dads, Grandpas  & Men: The annual Men of 
Christ Conference will be taking place in Milwaukee on April 1. Con-
tact the parish office for more details—more details will be coming in 
future bulletins. 

New Mass Times at St. Paul: 

We are excited to announce that St. Paul is alter-
ing Saturday and Sunday mass times. Beginning March 4

 
Satur-

day Mass will take place at 5:30PM and Sunday Mass will take place 
at 9:00AM. Further, the Sacrament of Confession will be taking 
place on the 2nd and 4th Saturday of the month at St. Paul 
at 10:00AM. Please make a note of these changes. 

 



Home and School: 

The next Home and School meeting will be Tuesday, March 7, 2017 at 8:30 AM in the Galleria. 

Jump Rope For Heart: 
St. Paul Families, 
 
I want to take this time to thank everyone involved with supporting our Jump Rope for Heart fundraising pro-
ject this year. Our school raised $1,800 for the American Heart Association to help fight heart related illness-
es. I am grateful that we have so many gracious students and families in our school who support wonderful 
programs like Jump Rope for Heart. Just as a reminder, it will take about four weeks for the thank you gifts 
to arrive for students who donated. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jason Trow-St. Paul  

Physical Education  

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program: 

St. Paul is a proud participant in the Wisconsin Parental Choice program. A growing number of St. 
Paul families are taking advantage of this. The Wisconsin Parental Choice program allows families 
who meet certain income requirements, to obtain a private school education completely free of 
charge. For more information please contact the main office. The enrollment period for the Wiscon-
sin Parental Choice Program runs from February 2-April 20. 

New STOP Sign: 

When entering the parking lot for pickup and drop off you will notice a new stop sign in front of the 
church. Please be mindful of the stop sign and stop at the STOP sign. Please help us keep our 
parking lot safe. I would like to thank Peggie Smith for volunteering as our school crossing guard up 
to this point. Please continue to monitor your speed and cell phone usage to keep our kids safe. 

 Clocks & Bells-Building and Grounds update: 
As many of you know, the school was awarded the Gift of the Heart donation for the 2016-17 year. 
We have been reviewing the project along with various vendors.  Due to the scope of the project, 
we will be working on this in phases and plan to have a majority of it complete by the 2017-18 
school year. 
Any questions, please see Sherri Meyer in the Business office. 
  

St. Paul School Committee:     

Our next School Committee meeting will be Monday, March 13. The meeting will begin 
at 7:00PM and will be at St. Bruno Parish School---. The school committee advises the principal and 
pastor on matters related to the school. It is a wonderful opportunity to collaborate on building our 
school. Please contact either Ben Holzem atbholzem@stpaulgenesee.net or Jeff Bajczyk 
at jbajczyk3@wi.rr.com   for more information. 

Thank You, 
Ben Holzem, Principal 
St. Paul Catholic School 









 
 
 
 
 
1% Challenge starts March 1 
1% of 1 day = 15 minutes.  Take 15 minutes to get to know Jesus better during Lent.  Follow the 
suggested breakdown on the 1% card for your prayer time during that 15 minutes each day.  Use 
the scriptures suggested on the card to get to know Jesus better.  The first reading on the 1% Chal-
lenge card is from Matthew 16:13-17.  Jesus asks “Who do you say that I am?”  What a great ques-
tion to start off our Lenten encounter with Jesus!  If He were sitting with me, right now, and He 
asked me this question, how would I answer? I can say I know He died on the cross to save all our 
sins, I know He performed miracles and taught people about the love of God during His time on 
earth.  These are things I know about Jesus.  I also know about St. Bruno from studying his life, I 
know about St. Paul from hearing his writings in the letters to the faithful of Corinth and Ephesus, 
etc.  I can say much more about who my best friend is, or my spouse, or my favorite aunt because 
of all the time I’ve spent with them sitting, listening, and talking.  Use the 1% Challenge every day 
(except Sundays).  Sit with Jesus for 15 minutes, read the scripture passage a few times, listen for 
what He is trying to tell you that day, conclude with asking for what you need and what others need.  
By doing this, you are getting to know Him better, just as you would if you sat, listened, and talked to 
a friend for 15 minutes each day.  At the end of Lent, you will be able to answer Jesus’s question in 
a much deeper way because you took the time to get to know Him better.  
Thursday, 3/2:  Stand on the shore as a bystander and witness the baptism of Jesus. 
Friday, 3/3: Jesus offers living water – reflect on how He interacted with the woman. 
Saturday, 3/4:  What could happen in your life if you put out into the deep as the fishermen did? 
More 1% Challenge cards can be found in the Gathering area.  Do this as a family, share with your 
Grandma or sister and friend in another state!  Praying with another person or committing to discuss 
Jesus can keep you in the daily habit.   
 
JOIN A SMALL GROUP 
Challenge yourself to try out a small group for 5 weeks during Lent.  No experience necessary!  Get 
together with others to sit with Jesus, read and discuss Scripture or a book or a video, and pray to-
gether for those who need prayer.  Small groups can be a wonderful opportunity to deepen your re-
lationship with Jesus and strengthen the bonds of our parish community.  Sign up on the bulletin 
board in the Gathering area.  Several leaders are available to form groups based on interest, so if 
you don’t see a time/opportunity that works for you, let us know on the bright PINK sign up sheet. 
 
SOUP n STATIONS 
Challenge yourself to come for part or all of Adoration (5pm), Benediction (5:50pm), and Stations of 
the Cross (6pm).  After praying one or all of the above with others in your faith community, you are 
invited to stay for fellowship and soup (or Fish Fry on the nights St. Paul has a fish fry).  If you really 
enjoy making soup, please contact Mary Kral, we can use more soup makers. 
 
CHECK OUT THE SIGN UP BOARD AND THE WEBSITE FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Parish News 




